
 
 
           

 

     
             
   

        
  
   

 
                             
                                     
                                   

                               
                         
                                   

                                         
                                           

 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 
           

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: roger mullan 
Sent: 25 November 2017 11:08 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: FW: Paignton Green spaces 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

From: roger mullan 
Sent: Saturday, November 25, 2017 11:02:33 AM 
To: neighbourhoodplans@torbay.gov.uk 
Subject: Paignton Green spaces 

Dear Sir, 

I have read the excellent and recently submitted Paignton Neighbourhood Development plan and understand that 
the Torbay Development Agency (TDA) are objecting to the inclusion of most if not all of the designated green 
spaces. It is important to have the right balance of housing development, overall infrastructure and green spaces in 
any area. Currently there is significant development along Brixham Road both in housing and supermarkets, indeed 
many would say over‐development. Some development such as the Nortel site is vital. 
The retention of these green spaces, such as White Rock recreation playing fields, Hookhill childrens’ park, etc is 
therefore paramount to keep this balance. I would like to know why the TDA is objecting to these spaces. I would 
also like to know the names of the objectors or are they to remain faceless like the CCJ were when closing our 
hospitals. 

Regards 

Roger Mullan 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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